
 
Notice to Mariners. 

No 3 of 2025 – Amendment  

Temporary Berthing – Jack-Up Barge Causeway Giant 2 

 

Temporary Berthing – Jack-Up Barge Causeway Giant 2 

Mariners are advised that the jack-up barge Causeway Giant 2 is expected to arrive 
at Bangor Commercial Quay on the evening of Friday 11th April 2025, subject to 
towage and weather conditions.   

The barge will berth temporarily with midships between Piles 21–23 for crane 
operations to remove deck items and load drilling equipment. Lifting will be 
undertaken by Beattie Crane Hire using a 90t crane under contract lift conditions.  

Cargo will arrive by HGV to coincide with operations. 

Access restrictions will apply during lifting. Mariners are requested to navigate with 
caution and follow all safety instructions. 

For further information, please contact the Harbour Master’s office. 

 

Kevin Baird 
Harbour Master                                    Issued: Friday 4th April 2025 


